
Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager 
Shuttle Express – C-975 
800 SW 16th Street 
Renton, WA 98057 
October 25, 2013 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn:  Records Center 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 

RE: Transmittal of Shuttle Express Tariff No 11 Revisions dated 10/25/2013 

Dear Mr. King: 
 
Shuttle Express requests approval of the submitted Tariff No. 11 Revised pages with an effective date of 
November 24, 2013 in accordance with WAC 480-30-316. Changes in the revised pages include adjustment of 
duplicate time and rate schedule numbers as well as a reduction in route service for selected locations to “flag 
stop” only service. 

Changes have all been contained to Original Page 35 and Original Page 36 and the submitted pages have been 
marked as such.  All changes are indicated with notations as required by WAC 480-30-336. 

Public notice has been made on 10/25/2013 regarding the changes using the attached customer notice posted in 
accordance with WAC 480-30-316. 

Contact Information for this transmittal: 

Wesley Marks 
800 SW 16th St. 
Renton, WA 98057 
(425) 981-7070 - Phone 
(425) 981-7071 - Fax 
wmarks@shuttleexpress.net 

 
Thank you in advance for your consideration; we are optimistic of receiving approval for this request from the 
Commission. 

Respectfully, 

Wesley A. Marks 
Accounting Manager 
 


